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14th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 4 children, 

As part of our outdoor curriculum, we would like to offer the children in Year 4 a chance to experience a sleepover at school.  This 
will give them a chance to participate in a variety of fun activities with their friends.  The cost of this experience is £3.00 payable 
online via Scopay. 

The sleepover will take place overnight on Thursday 29th June 2023. Your child will go home from school as usual and will need 
to return at 6:15 pm in their own clothes so that the fun can begin! 

Children will be camping in tents on the school field (weather permitting- otherwise we will be sleeping inside the school).  It might 
be quite chilly so all children will need a warm coat and have extra layers to wear in the tent.  Additionally, they should bring a 
sleeping bag/ duvet and blanket and a pillow. 

All children can then change into non-uniform the following morning (a different outfit from the previous evening).  They will be 
given breakfast at school and you are able to collect them earlier than usual at 1:30 pm as they may be quite tired.  This will give 
them a chance to eat either a school dinner or packed lunch, which they should bring with them on the Thursday evening.  If you 
have a child with a dietary requirement, please speak to the class teacher so that we can make sure we can cater for their needs 
with something they like for breakfast. 

We understand that some children are not comfortable spending the night away from home and you may prefer to collect them at 
9:00pm and return them to school the following morning at the usual time.  They may still require collecting at 1:30pm the 
following day (siblings will be unable to be collected at this earlier time). 

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to talk to a member of the Year 3/4 Team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 3/4 Team 

Year 4 Sleepover 29th June 2023 

Name of child…………………………………………………… 

My child will be sleeping overnight at school on Thursday 29th June and I will collect them at 1:30 on Friday 30th June 

I will be collecting my child at 9:00 pm on Thursday 29th June and I will collect them at 1:30 on Friday 30th June 

For breakfast my child would like: 

Toast   Cereal   I will provide breakfast for my child 
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